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Hello, 

I would urge the committee to include diversity, equity, and inclusion topics as professionalism 
for the purposes of CE. I believe the only way to fully embrace Precept 10 of the Code of 
Professional Conduct is for actuaries to educate themselves on DE&I topics. The way we treat 
other actuaries and the general public reflects on the profession as a whole. It’s time we 
recognize DE&I as an integral part of professional behavior. 

 Keith Quigley, ACAS 

 


